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July 3, 2018


Tingting Hong
Department of Architecture
School of Architecture and Planning
Fuzhou University
Fuzhou, Fujian Province, 350108, China
 

Dear Tingting,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m writing on behalf of the American Folklore Society to formally invite you to participate in the 2018 annual meeting of our Society, which will take place in Buffalo, New York from October 16–20, 2018. 

Your paper, “The Experience of Houmei Village: Application of New Technology in Data Collection and Analysis,” is scheduled as part of a session on Saturday, October 20 beginning at 2 pm.

We look forward to your participation. We anticipate that more than 700 folklorists from around the world will attend our event. Your presence will make a significant contribution to our efforts to build stronger ties between folklorists internationally.

I look forward to seeing you in Buffalo this October. 


Sincerely yours,

[image: ]

Jessica A. Turner, PhD 
Executive Director
812/856-2422 

afsexec@indiana.edu
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